
NOTICE TO DONORS IN CANADA -- CHANGE OF INFORMATION

     As of March 2025, the Society of Japan Mission of Canada for Evangelism will 

no longer be processing donations for Japan Mission. Board members in Canada 

have had trouble meeting, due to some becoming elderly and for other reasons. This 

has led to challenges for the Board to file the necessary paperwork and remain in 
good standing with the Canada Revenue Agency (CRA).

     For these reasons, The Great Commission Foundation will start to process do-

nations and issue tax-deductible receipts for donations on behalf of the Japan Mission 

from March 2025.

     It is of utmost importance for Japan Mission to remain in good standing with The 

Canada Revenue Agency so that tax-deductible receipts can continue to be issued for 

donations that are sent for the mission work in Japan.
     We greatly appreciate your kind understanding of this matter.
David Verwey

(Director, Japan Mission)

__________________________________________________

For any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our

JAPAN MISSION REPRESENTATIVE IN CANADA
Aaron Wilson

1305 43 Ave., Vernon, BC, V1T 8J9

Tel:  778-932-2532

E-Mail:  can@japanmission.org

__________________________________________________

FOR DONATIONS FROM CANADA
CHECKS, BANK DRAFTS & MONEY ORDERS (For Tax-Deductible Receipts):

Mail To:  The Great Commission Foundation, PO Box 14006, Abbotsford BC V2T 0B4

> Make Checks Payable To:  The Great Commission Foundation
> Clearly Note:   For Japan Mission #1624

FOR CREDIT CARD GIVING, DIRECT DEBIT, E-TRANSFERS &

PRE-AUTORIZED DEBIT DONATIONS (Tax-Deductible Receipts):

https://thegc.org/ca/projects/japan-mission

FOR INQUIRIES TO DONATE TO -- JAPAN MISSION #1624:

Contact:  The Great Commission Foundation

Toll Free:  1-855-488-7020 (ext. 425)

Phone:  604-960-2595

Donations E-Mail:  donations@thegc.org


